
 

Happy New Year and Welcome Back!               

First Baptist Preschool <> 15 W. Washington Street <> Newnan, GA 30263 <> 678-423-9431 <>Felicia Hand, director<> fhand@fbcnewnan.org  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Jan. 15, 2023            MLK Holiday, No School 
Jan. 25                       Animal Adventure Show 
Feb. 19-23                                    Winter Break 
                  

Frosty Weather 
 

Please remember that if Coweta 
County Schools close because of 
the weather, the preschool will 
also be closed.  You can find info 
at local radio and TV stations.  
Www.coweta.k12.ga.us shares 
this info, too.  If schools delay 
opening, we will open at 10:30 
A.M.   
 
 When the weather is cold, we 
still enjoy playing outside.  Be 
sure to send a coat and hat each 
day when the weather is chilly.  
We will go outside if it is 45 
degrees for a bit of fresh air and 
play.   
 
Please help us keep everyone 
healthy during this season that is 
well known for respiratory 
illness.  We teach children to use 
tissues, wash hands, and cough 
and sneeze on their elbows.  We 
encourage sharing, but want to 
keep sharing of germs to a 
minimum.  Please keep your 
child home when he has 
symptoms of illness that you 
wouldn't want others to share 
with your child. 
 

 

                   

    Kroger Rewards! 
 

We’ve received our first quarter 
check from Kroger for $87.33.  
We’re off to a good start!  Have 
you registered your Kroger Card 
to help our school?  If not, 
please consider enrolling today! 
 
1. Visit Kroger.com 
2. Sign into your online 

account, or create an account 

3. Find and select First Baptist 

Preschool & Kindergarten, 

and click “Save” 

 
You’ll start earning rewards for 
our school right away!  Thanks 
so much for your help and 
support! 

 
 

 
 

    
Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your time and 

efforts to make our Daily Bread 

Fundraiser a huge success. We 

appreciate you! We are so 

thankful for these precious 

children and you wonderful 

parents. We are truly blessed by 

each of you! May God richly 

bless you and your family 

through the new year. 

                      Love,  

                      “Miss” Felicia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Save the Date! 
2024-2025 
Priority 

Registration  
March 11, 2024  

Community 
Registration 

March 26, 2023 

 

Tax Information 

  For child care 

claims: 

First Baptist Church 

 Tax ID:  58-1867510 

mailto:fhand@fbcnewnan.org
http://www.coweta.k12.ga.us/

